
Dear contacts,  
   
In the following links you find questionnaires on  
•             How do universities and funders ‘reward’ researchers practicing Open Science?  

•             Which ‘education & skills’ are deemed necessary to practice Open Science?  

   
The outcome of the questionnaires will feed into the current discussions on Open Science 
Policy and the way forward.  Rewarding researchers’ careers and equipping them with the 
necessary education and skills to practice Open Science represents a new approach to the 
scientific process based on cooperative work and opens new ways of knowledge distribution 
using digital technologies and tools.  
   
The different questionnaires have been developed in a cooperation of experts specialised in 
Open Science, under the header of the Steering Group Human Resources and Mobility.  
   
Your input as a researcher, research performing or funding organisation  is important in this 
discussion and we would encourage you to contribute to the discussions by filling in one or 
more survey(s). We would kindly ask you to respond to the relevant questionnaire before 15 
May 2017.  
   
Are you representing a university: click here  

Are you representing a funder: click here  

Are you an individual researcher: click here  

   
The surveys are anonymous. Each reply will be assigned a random processing number. No 
technical identification data is being collected. The data controller certifies that the above 
information is correct and guarantees that the results will be used in an aggregated form 
that will not allow the identification of individuals within a response category.  
   
Please feel free to send this information to your managers, researchers, colleagues and 
other relevant contacts.  
   
We thank you in advance for your input and your valuable information.  
   
Dr. Irmela BRACH 
Senior Policy Officer 
 

 
European Commission 
DG Research & Innovation  
Open Innovation and Open Science  
Open Science and ERA Policy  
ORBAN 4/71 
B-1049 Brussels/Belgium 
+32 2 29 56677; irmela.brach@ec.europa.eu 

   

https://my.ulg.ac.be/portail/go_xt.do?a=o%7C11004%7Ce%7C272672
https://my.ulg.ac.be/portail/go_xt.do?a=o%7C11004%7Ce%7C275680
https://ec.europa.eu/eusurvey/runner/OSCDSurvey2017

